
 

To Our Customers: 

As we move into the second quarter of 2025, I want to take a moment to address the impact of the new international tariffs 
and what they mean for Flight Systems. 

Although all of our products are built here in the United States by American workers, the majority of our electronic 
components are sourced from Asia and Europe. Unfortunately, there are no domestic alternatives currently available for 
many of these parts. These new tariffs will increase our costs — but we’ve made the decision not to raise our prices through 
the end of 2025. 

We know our customers rely on us not just for dependable products, but for consistency in an increasingly unpredictable 
world. We want to be a point of stability — for you, for our employees, and for our long-standing partners. 

I’m also pleased to share that Flight Systems has officially achieved ISO 9001:2015 certification. This certification reflects 
our commitment to quality and continuous improvement, and our Quality Policy is now available on our website. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. We remain committed to doing things the right way — with transparency, 
accountability, and care. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Anthony R. Misiti 
President & CEO  

Chairman of the Board 


